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NYOWA and ACP File Additional Northern NY Bight Port Access Study 
Comments

May 12, 2021, The American Clean Power Association (ACP) and the New York Offshore Wind 
Alliance filed supplemental comments with the U.S. Coast Guard regarding the Northern New 
York Bight Port Access Route Study (NNYB PARS). The American Wind Energy Association 
(AWEA), which joined NYOWA in filing extensive comments on August 28, 2020, during the 
original comment period, merged into ACP on January 1, 2021. ACP and NYOWA’s comments 
can be found here.

### 

About the New York Offshore Wind Alliance: The New York Offshore Wind Alliance 
(NYOWA) is a diverse coalition of organizations with a shared interest in promoting the 
responsible development of offshore wind power for New York.  NYOWA is a new project of the 
Alliance for Clean Energy New York (ACE NY). www.aceny.org/NYOWA
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